Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
Springs Data Processing Negotiations

The District issued Request for Quotes (RFQ) No. 28189 to provide expertise in all aspects of M9 ADCP data collection including spatial orientation required to deliver a detailed geo-referenced spatial velocity and bathymetry maps for the river section of interest. On May 12, 2015, the District’s Governing Board authorized the Evaluation Committee (the “Committee”) for this RFQ to enter into negotiations with the top-ranked Respondent. Negotiations will commence with the top-ranked respondent at 10:30 a.m. on May 27, 2015, at District headquarters, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, Florida 32177 (C.R. 184). Staff will meet at 9:30 a.m. on May 27, 2015, to discuss negotiation strategies for the 10:30 a.m. meeting with the top-ranked respondent.
